
 All go in May 

Prep course 

We are currently running our 71st 

course and have 9 volunteers who we 

are looking forward to joining    

Home-Start Medway. 

 

Fundraising 

We are holding stalls at 

The Hempstead Village 

Fayre on Sunday 17th 

May and also at The 

Dickens Festival on 

Saturday 30th May. Our volunteers 

will be on hand to help, so come 

along and see us. 

Ctrl + Click on www.home-startmedway.org.uk to learn more about Home-Start Medway. 

You can find out how to become involved, how to contact us with feedback. Take a look and see... 
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Email us: info@home-startmedway.org.uk or telephone 01634 570 717 

Pop ‘n’ Play 

Home-Start Medway’s  new group    

started Thursday 23rd April at               

The Baptist Church in Green Street,              

Gillingham. This will be running every 

Thursday 12:30pm-2:30pm. Families who 

would like some group support can self-

refer themselves to the group or be      

referred by a professional who is working 

with the family. 

        May 2015  Issue 19 

Chelsea Building Society in Chatham  

Customers and staff of Chelsea Building 

Society kindly donated items to      

Home-Start this month which will be 

used to raise funds. 

Financial Fitness Champions 

Our financial fitness champions 

have been working hard since the 

project started and have now     

supported 34 families. The project 

has been a great success and we 

are now expanding the team. 

AGM 

Our Annual General Meeting is  

being held on Friday 3rd July,         

invitations will be going out soon, 

so please save the date in your  

diaries. 

Radio Sunlight 

We now have our advert airing on    

Radio Sunlight which our volunteers 

recorded. Tune in to 106.6 fm. 
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